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Singles group to play volleyball, dance this weekend 
By:Clint Thomas 

Throughout this month, the SpeakEasy Singles group will host open programs for Kanawha and Putnam 
county residents to exercise both minds and bodies in good fellowship. 

The SpeakEasy Singles' annual Thanksgiving Dance takes place from 7 to 11 p.m. Saturday, Nov. 14, in 
the Wilson Student Union of West Virginia State University in Institute.  

Admission to the dance is $8 for members and $10 for nonmembers. Food is included with the admission 
price. Soft drinks and other beverages will be sold for $1 each (no alcohol is permitted). 

Dave Glenn will undertake Saturday's dance music duties as the DJ. 

For more information about the dance, contact Tinker at 304-776-3205 or Nancy at 304-744-1955 
or nifty50inwv@gmail.com 

On two Sundays, Nov. 15 and Nov. 29, from 4 to 6 p.m., the singles will host recreational volleyball for all 
at the South Charleston Community Center on Jefferson Road in South Charleston. 

Admission to play is $2 for members and $4 for all others each day. 

For more information regarding volleyball, contact Vicky at 304-205-4329 or Sheila at 304-545-0302. E-
mail can be sent to speakeasysingles@suddenlink.net. 

SpeakEasy Singles is a nonprofit group which has been active in the area since 1985. It is as a venue for 
single people to get together to socialize and have a good time in safe, alcohol- and smoke-free 
environments. SpeakEasy Singles' motto is a plain-spoken "Meet people, make friends and have fun." 

SpeakEasy Singles also hosts other events each month during the year that allow members to get 
together and enjoy a variety of activities, such as West Virginia Power baseball games and camping trips 
throughout the Mountain State. 

The membership fee for SpeakEasy Singles is $16 per year, which includes a monthly newsletter and 
discounts to various activities. 

More information about other SpeakEasy Singles activities and joining the group can be found online 
at www.speakeasysingles.com or by calling or writing one of the telephone numbers or e-mail addresses 
posted above. 

 


